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LOCAL ACCESS FORUM REPORT - 24" JUNE 2015 - AGENDA ITEM 7

MULTI-USER ROUTE EXTENSION: ETON-DORNEY-TAPLOW

PURPOSE OF REPORT

To inform the forum about the current progress towards the extension of the Multi-User
Route from Eton through Dorney and Taplow.

SUPPORTING INFORMATION

As part of the Local Access Forum’s ongoing work towards improving bridleways and
continuing the work to create multi-user routes a meeting was arranged for interested
parties from RBWM and Slough to discuss Phase 2 of the Eton Multi-User Route on 11"
May 2015.

At the meeting the existing access and desired routes were discussed and a gap within
the Buckinghamshire area was identified. A selection of routes were discussed and a
proposal developed with 3 potential options, labelled Gold, Silver and Bronze in order of
preference.

As this is outside of the Borough boundaries for both RBWM and Slough it was agreed
that a joint letter on behalf of the two Local Access Forums to the Bucks Local Access
Forum would be the best way to take the proposal forward, suggesting that the three
Local Access Forums work together to achieve the extended route.

The letter was sent on 5" June 2015 in order for it to be considered at the Bucks Local
Access Forum on 1% July 2015. A copy of the letter and a plan showing the location of the
proposed routes is included in Appendix A to this report.
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